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Editor’s note:  A draft final version of this document was delivered by contractors to the 
Department of Fish and Game (Department) Wildlife Management Division in 1998.  Consequently, 
most of the information contained herein is current as of 1998.  To avoid potential confusion caused 
by the delay in the document’s availability, however, the Department has subsequently inserted a 
few important updates (in brackets as Editor’s notes).   
 
Authorship of each species account is attributed to the original author(s); however, the Department 
made substantial edits to the draft final report.  Edits were primarily to the Introduction and Results 
sections, as well as the Management Recommendations section of many species accounts for 
consistency and accuracy.  In addition to producing the species distribution maps for this document, 
the Department added California Natural Diversity Data Base locality information through 1998 to 
the locality data provided by the contractors.  
 
This report is intended as an informational update to Williams (1986), which will remain available 
via the Department’s document library at http://nrm.dfg.ca.gov/documents.  Since this report was 
never finalized by the contractors and did not receive peer review, no changes were made to the 
Department’s list of Mammal Species of Special Concern.  Work on a new Mammal Species of 
Special Concern document will begin in 2009. 
 
Suggested citation:  Bolster, B.C., editor. 1998. Terrestrial Mammal Species of Special Concern in 
California.  Draft Final Report prepared by P.V. Brylski, P.W. Collins, E.D. Pierson, W.E. Rainey 
and T.E. Kucera.  Report submitted to California Department of Fish and Game Wildlife 
Management Division, Nongame Bird and Mammal Conservation Program for Contract 
No.FG3146WM.   

  
The final CDFG version is available at http://nrm.dfg.ca.gov/documents/DocViewer.aspx
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